
Blairstown Elementary School  

would like to invite you to the 

Preschool & Kindergarten Open House 

 

 

 

 

Who: All families with children eligible for preschool or kindergarten in 

the 2019-2020 school year 

When: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 

Where: Blairstown Elementary School 

Time: 4:00pm-5:00pm 

 

 

RSVP to Dr. Elias by March 12th   

elias@blairstownelem.net 

 

 

 

The open house will be a time to meet our teachers, visit our 

classrooms, explore our curriculum, and see our technology!  The 

Blairstown Education Association will have gift bags for all students 

who attend. 
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